UNION TELEPHONE COMPANY
850 Highway 414
P.O. Box 160
Mountain View, WY 82939

September 20, 2019

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12% Street, S.W. — TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau
Re: 2019 Interstate Access Tariff
Dear Ms. Dortch:

Pursuant to the Wireline Competition Bureau’s Public Notice (Wireline Competition
Bureau Announces Posting of Tariff Review Plan for Exogenous Cost Filings by Rate-of-Return
Carriers That Elected Incentive Regulation for Business Data Services), WC Docket No. 19-47,
released September 6, 2019, Union Telephone Company (Union) (FRN #0001-6302-01) hereby
files its tariff review plan with respect to exogenous cost adjustments for Telecommunications
Relay Service (TRS), North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA) and regulatory
fees. There will be no changes to any of the business data service rates in Union’s Tariff F.C.C.
No. 2 on or as of October 1, 2019.

Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to Union’s counsel whose facsimile
number is (202) 828-5568 and whose service address and name are given below.

Respectfully submitted,
Union Telephone Company

“Gerard J. Duffy  {J
Its Attorney

Blooston, Mordkofsky, Dickens,
Duffy & Prendergast, LLP
2120 L Street, N.-W.
Washington, D.C. 20337

(202) 828-5528



